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Administrative Assistant, Lynn Lorusso                     SCHEDULE OF MASSES 
Email:  Lynn.sacredheart@verizon.net                                 Lord’s Day: 
Website: shscparish.com                    Saturday 4:00 PM, Sunday 10:00 AM 
Rectory: Telephone: 508-752-1608                                   Weekday:  
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Church/Bingo Hall: 508-752-9798      (No Mass on Thursday)  
Food Pantry: 508-753-2555               Blessed Sacrament Adoration/First Friday:  
          Food Pantry Hours: Thursday 9:45am—2:30pm,                                                   9:30 AM - 5:30PM    
       Saturday 10am –1pm  
Prayer Shawls Ministry call the rectory                           Confessions: 
Bingo: Every Friday 6:30-10pm lower church hall                                    Every Saturday 3-3:30 PM 
 
          

Parish Vision Statement: 
We, as Christ’s disciples, are the hands, minds & voices which lovingly glorify God by serving  

Each other as a Christian family. 



 
 
 
 
 

(As of Monday) 
Saint Vincent Hospital at Worcester Medical Center:  

 Not Updated 
 

We will not be calling UMass Memorial as they donôt have an sys-
tem to give us the information we need.  If you or a loved one is in 

one of those hospitals please let us know so we can be sure to 
visit them and pray for them. 

   
 Please continue to pray for all of our service men & women 

who serve to protect us. 
 
 

(Please arrive at least 15 minutes before Mass) 
 
Saturday, October 27 
Lector: Tony Halpin 
Commentator: Deb Durnin 
Minister of Holy Communion: Catherine Darensbourgh & 
John Harrington 
 
Sunday, October 28 
Lector: Michael Boover 
Altar Servers: Noah Sulminski & Caroline Villa 
Ministers of Holy Communion: Jean Dawson, Jean Doiron, 
Richard Flynn, Glenn Gibson, Patti Taylor 
________________________________________________ 
Have you noticedé..the new cups for the precious blood? 
The Ladies Guild purchased 4 new cups for the altar to use 
for the precious blood and 4 new purificators (white linen to 
wipe the cup).  Please make sure to blot your lipstick prior 
to receiving.  This helps us to preserve the cups better and 

cleaning easier. 
 

All Souls Day 
We will remember the passing of our loved ones during this past 
year with Mass on Friday, November 2 at 7pm.  The parish will 
light a candle for those parishioners that have passed away this 
year.  If you would like to have candle lit for a loved one please 
fill out the information below and submit a donation of $4.00 for 
each candle. 
  
Donation from: 
 
 
In memory of : 

 

WEEK OF October 20 & 21, 2018  

OF  MASSES  

 October 20 ñ   Twenty - Ninth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time  

PM  ð  Richard Conroy ñDavid Hanzarak Sr.  

 Twenty - Ninth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time

AM   

, October 27   Thirtieth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time  

PM  ð  Paul & Eleanor Steele   -  Family  

, October 28~ Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time  

AM  

AM  

 
29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
"What do you wish me to do for you?" Jesus asks a similar 

question in different Gospel passages, but the request of James 
and John is not repeated on any other occasion. "Grant that in 
your glory we may sit one at your right and the other at your 

left." They ask not for knowledge of God, not for crooked 
limbs to be straightened nor for the blind to see. They ask for 

power and authority. Jesus' response should trouble them. "You 
do not know what you are asking."  

"Can you drink the cup that I drink?" Jesus asks. "They said to 
him, 'We can.'" But what is Christ's cup? Could James and John 

have possibly known it or understood it here at the height of 
Jesus' ministry? Jesus' cup is the cup of trial, of difficulty, of 

public ridicule. His final, thirsting sip occurs as he hangs on the 
cross. In Christ's kingdom, drinking his cup and participating in 

his life are not the sharing of power the way we are accus-
tomed. Jesus flips their paradigm. "Whoever wishes to be great 

among you will be your servant; whoever wishes to be first 
among you will be the slave of all."  

The cup of Jesus is the cup of giving oneself. "The Son of Man 
did not come to be served but to serve and to give his life as a 
ransom for many." As Christians, how easy it can be to want 
the acclaim of good deeds, the gratitude for volunteering, the 
attention for donating to the church. "It shall not be so among 
you." If you are overlooked, offer thanks to God for imitating 
Jesus, rather than bitter complaint at someone else's oversight. 
Look for opportunities to do good needs unnoticed. This week, 

consider one way you can drink the cup of Jesus!  
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October 26, 2018 
 

Team # 4— Judy Keenan, Michael Burgraff, Donald Du-
charme, Dan Fullen, Sonny Collins. 

 
The  Every  –Week Crew  and Early  Shift  Workers 

Theresa Courtney, John Harrington, Lisa Hickory, Emma 
Lusignan, Patricia Wassel, Joan Lorusso, Pat Markiewicz, 
Ed Corrigan, Carole Nourse, Jeannine Corrigan, Debra Di-

az, Donald Ducharme, Fran Peperato, Debbie Plant, Ed 
Wall, Julie Carrigan & Michael Burgraff 

 
Ladies Guild Kitchen Crew: 

Beverly Farrar & Jeanne Lavallee 
 

**Vision statement is located on the cover of bulletin** 
 
Fr. Asanteôs Retreat/Vacation 
Father Asante will be traveling to Africa on September 
24th until October 30th.  Please keep him in your pray-
ers for a rejuvenating retreat and a restful vacation.  
While he is away we will have Communion Services 
on Tuesdayôs, Wednesdayôs & Fridayôs.  Weekend 
Masses will be the same time and will be covered by 
Fr. OôBrien and Fr. Reidy.  The parish office will contin-
ue to be open Monday-Friday, 8am—2pm. 

 
Books for the Bazaar 

Once again we are asking for donations of books for our 
Christmas Bazaar.  We appreciate your generosity.  We are 
accepting books published after 1999 and please NO Text-

books.  We also will need puzzles, movies and CDôs. 
There is a box outside the elevator to leave donated items. 

Thank you and God Bless! 
 

Table Rentals we are renting table space at our bazaar 
(November 4th) again this year.  If you have a craft you 
would like to share, or are a vendor who would like to offer 
your product please call the rectory 508-752-1608 to sign 
up.  The fee is $20.00 for parishioners and $25.00 for non-
parishioners. 
 
Coat Collection: Itôs that time of year that we start 
cleaning out our closets.  We are collecting new or 
gently used coats for adults and children.  We give 
them to our neighbors who may not have a coat to 
keep warm with. Please place them in the box in the 
upstairs hallway near the elevator. 

Thanksgiving Bags 
Thanksgiving is early this year, November 22.  Bags for Thanks-
giving Dinner donations will be available in the elevator lobby on 
the weekend of October 27/28 and should be returned the week-

end of November 10/11 so that we can assure that we have 
enough of everything we need to fill the boxes the following 

weekend and have everything ready for distribution on Monday, 
November 19th. Anyone needing help with Thanksgiving may 
come to the rectory on October 24 or October 31 between 10-

noon.   
Thank you for all you do! 

 
 

 

October 

¶ 14th—Movie: Paul the Apostle 1pm 
¶ 15th—Ladies Guild Meeting 6:30pm 
¶ 18th- Divine Mercy Meeting 6:30pm 

¶ 28th—All Hallowôs Eve (youth event) 2pm-4pm 
November 

¶ 1st All Saints Day (Holy Day)  
Mass at 9am & 7pm 

¶ 2nd All Souls Day  
Mass of Remembrance 7pm 

_______________________________________________ 
Join us for our Annual Christmas Bazaar on Saturday, No-

vember 5th  
8am-2pm 

in our parish hall.   
Homemade crafts, vendors, jewelry, knit and stitch, books, 

large raffle, baked goods, and lunch will be available. 

 
We NEED YOU!  Please sign up if you can help set-up, 
clean-up, work at a table, etc.  If you have any new 

items or gift certificate you would like to donate for our 
raffle table please call the rectory. 

 
 
Calling all Children, join us for our annual "All Hallow's Eve" 
Passport to Fun Event, Sunday, October 28 from 2:00 - 4:00PM in 
the Church Hall. 
Journey back in time to learn fun facts about some special Saints 
and participate in activities and make & take craft projects. 
Children will have a choice between a Hot Dog or Grilled Cheese, 
drinks & snacks will also be served. 
Sign-up sheets are on the table near the elevator 

 
OUR RESPONSE TO GODôS PLAN FOR GIVING 

October 7, 2018 
World Missions $50.00, Hurricane Relief Collection 

$192.00, Catholic Schools Collection $224.00, Fuel Collec-
tion $693.00, All Soulôs Day $10.00, Sunday Offering 

$2942.00 
 

October 14, 2018 
Utility Fund $175.00, Sunday Offering $1570.00 

 
 
 

 


